
Notice of Pool Closure for 

Construction

Beginning on April 28, 2025, the pool and walkways to the library 

and Community Center will be closed for replacement of the rubber 

deck surface. Anticipated closure time will be 3-4 weeks, 

depending on weather conditions. Not all areas will be closed at the 

same time.

NOTE: This closing should not affect the library, temporary 

access will be through the Community Center.

The rubber decking has exceeded it’s useful life, and is cracked 

and deteriorating. 

The rubber decking will be removed and a ‘Cool Deck’ epoxy based 

material will be used to replace it. For those interested, you can 

visit www.DansDrivewayDesigns.com and see some of the process 

and finished product.

We will be going with a blue tint color for the pool deck and pool 

surround, and a lighter brown – beige color for the walkways 

between the pool, library, and Community Center .

We ask for everyone’s patience during this project, and will post 

weekly updates on how the project is coming along. This project 

funding was approved by the ownership of the HPCPO and we are 

attempting to schedule the work to have the least impact on our 

residents.

Thank you,

HPCPO Board of Directors

http://www.dansdrivewaydesigns.com/
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